
The following is end of December and Begin of January Report 

 

• We had a very successful Christmas eve service 

• We are preparing for our own first Trinity confirmation treat 

• Also, we cerebrated the baptism milestone on January 8, 2023. We will be launching Parents 

program and app in February 

 

 


